
A Big Thank You to the Back Creek Dental for 
their donation of dental supplies to the CCEA.   

 
We appreciate your help! 

Back Creek Dental specializes in beautifying smiles and maintaining your 
dental health. Our practice opened in Cecilton, Maryland in 2001. Dr. van 
Venrooy treated thousands of patients over the years in the Cecil Kent 

Community Health Center until 2016 when he renovated the vacant PNC 
Bank into a brand new, modern dental office. 

 

 

 

 

 


